
Thank You for Your Support! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous support during our recent food 

drive. Your contributions made a significant difference in our community. 

As we strive to improve our future food drives, we would appreciate your feedback. Could you 

please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following? 

• How did you hear about the food drive? 

• What motivated you to participate? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

Your insights will help us create an even more impactful event next time. Please reply to this 

email or contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you once again for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 


